
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   Tuesday 5th January 2021 

 

 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
 

ACCESSING CRITICAL KEY WORKER PROVISION 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families healthy and safe. I am writing to confirm, following reviewing all 
emails received, that your child(ren) has a place in our emergency critical key worker provision for the period of 
the national lockdown. This is for every day of the week. 
 
For those that access Treetops, our school link club, I am pleased to confirm that this facility will also be in place 
unless guidance changes, for that time. Access times remain the same.  
 

We are very proud that we are once again supporting the national response in the face of rising numbers of 
cases and intense pressure on the NHS and I thank staff for their work and commitment in response once again 
to this national crisis. We will work closely with parents to support you and your families at this time. Please do 
not hesitate to contact us if any circumstances change.  
 
Please note as numbers are now decreased and therefore footfall within the school community, we will return to 
our normal school day times for ALL children. As a reminder these are: 
 
Start time: 8.45am 
End time: 3.15pm 
(for the time being this also includes nursery) 
 
We ask that you strictly stick to social distancing at this time and those children in nursery and reception will be 
dropped off at the gate and be met by a member of the team.  
 

We thank you for your continued support in this matter as we try to accommodate as many of our families as 
possible during this challenging time with the space and staff that we have available to us. Please contact the 
school for any further enquiries as the @keyworker email will not be monitored once places are now confirmed.  
 
 

Take care and kind regards 
 
 
 
 
V.J. Briggs 
Executive Headteacher  

 

  

 

Great Sankey Primary School 
 

Liverpool Road, 
Great Sankey 
Warrington 
WA5 1SB 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V.J Briggs BA (HONS) QTS NPQH 
 

Telephone: 01925 728176 
Email: admin@greatsankeyprimary.warrington.sch.uk 
Website: https://greatsankey-warrington.secure-dbprimary.com/warrington 
Twitter: @GtSankeyPrimary 
 

 

Together We Learn and Grow’ 

mailto:admin@greatsankeyprimary.warrington.sch.uk
https://greatsankey-warrington.secure-dbprimary.com/warrington

